Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
Monday, April 21, 2014
6:30 PM

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM.

Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, and John DeWitt

The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, April 7, 2014.

The Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #21 for $7,544.33.

The Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #6 in the amount of $7,685.66.

The Selectmen decided to test the emergency light inside the Town Hall and
replace if necessary. They will also put a wire-cage over it to protect it from the
various ball games being played in the gym.

The Selectmen decided to purchase a cigarette butt receptacle for the Town Hall
outside the entry way in an effort to keep the ground clear of cigarette butts.

The Selectmen decided to contact the Maine Municipal Association to find out
what the criteria is for setting/changing an annual Town Meeting date. They will
also ask the procedure regarding Town Ordnances. Several people have inquired
about why the Annual Town Meeting is scheduled for the last Monday in March
and if it could be changed to another date.

The Selectmen will contact the Maine Forest Service about the requirements for
a Town Fire Warden.

The Selectmen will contact the Maine Harbormasters Association concerning the
training and requirements for the position.

The next Selectmen's meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 5, 2014, at 6:30 PM.
The meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

John DeWitt, Third Selectman
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